
Fingal Independent	 10x2 83mm 
AC

ROADS ACT 1993 TO 2015 – SECTION 75

TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF SUNDRIVE 
ROAD, RUSH, CO. DUBLIN
Fingal County Council has made an order temporarily closing 
Sundrive Road, Rush, Co. Dublin, to facilitate a gas connection. It 
is proposed the road will be closed from 9.00am to 6.00pm on 
Monday 13th January 2020 until Friday 17th January 2020. 
No submissions were received during the consultation period.
Alternative routes available for vehicular traffic are as follows:
Motorists travelling from Golf Road, diversion route along 
Channel Road, as far as Daly’s Lane.
Motorists travelling from Daly’s Lane, diversion route along 
Channel Road as far as Golf Road.
Local Access will be maintained at all times.
Fingal County Council regrets any inconvenience caused in 
relation to this matter.
Michael Carroll 
Senior Executive Officer 
Balbriggan Swords Operational Area


